
Coronavirus Statement from Old Cedar Campground 
 
Due to Covid-19, we will only be opening half of our tent sites, and only one bathhouse 

will be open for the remainder of the season. 

The Health Department requires ALL visitors to register in the camp store, providing a 

name and contact phone number. If the office is closed, you are required to call the 

office to make arrangements. 

We now have a maximum amount of 45 people allowed in the pool. You must log in, 

providing your name, phone number and site number when entering the pool area.  

When entering the pool, use the entrance closest to the shower, and exit thru the gate 

on the opposite side. The gates are marked. Absolutely no pool toys or goggles, but you 

can use floats, arm floats, pool noodles and vests. No sharing any pool equipment. 

Laundry room is open, but limited to 2 people at a time, masks are required. 

The camp store is open, masks are required. 

You may now play basketball, volleyball, tennis, and baseball, but you must bring your 

own equipment as we are no longer allowed to rent equipment.   

  

Thank you, 

 
Old Cedar Campground 
 


